
 

January 4, 2017 

 

Happy New Year Westside Families! 

Please see the attached notes for this week which include our January 
Newsletter.   

 THIS FRIDAY, January 6 – 2:00 DISMISSAL 

 All Students are dismissed at 2:00 
 Busses & Daycare vans transport students at 2:00 
 Y-Care at Westside begins at 3:35 
 If your child is on the list to attend the after-school supervision/movie, he or 

she will be expected to stay. The only way an exception can be made is if you 
send a note or call the office. 

 Please make sure your child knows your family’s plan to avoid confusion on 
Friday.  Thank you!  
 

FRIDAY, January 20 – NOON DISMISSAL 

 

Here’s hoping your 2017 is off to a great start!  Please let us know if you 
have any questions – thank you! 

 

Anne Appleton 
Westside Elementary 
920-739-3578 

 



 

WESTSIDE EAGLES UPDATE 

January, 2017 

 

 

 

1/ 6—2:00 DISMISSAL 

1/6—TWIN DRESS-UP DAY 

1/20—End of 2nd Quarter 

1/20-NOON DISMISSAL 

2/3—2:00 DISMISSAL 

February 17—No School 

3/3—2:00 DISMISSAL 

3/27—End of 3rd Quarter 

4/14-4/23—NO SCHOOL             

SPRING BREAK 

5/12—NOON DISMISSAL 

5/29—NO SCHOOL-

MEMORIAL DAY 

6/2—NOON DISMISSAL 

6/8—Last Day of School 

 
 

 
 
 

Happy New Year Westside Families! 

 

I hope you all had a chance to take some vacation and spend some time with 
your families.  I will be honest, after all that time cooped up with my kids, I 
was happy to send them to school and happy to see yours walk through our 
doors!  Haha!   
 

2017 is set to be another exciting year for our Westside Eagles!  In the next 5 
months your children will be doing a lot of amazing things.  I encourage you 
to ask about their days at school to find out about all the amazing things they 
are learning and doing each day.  Westside students are often giving back and 
doing things in the Kimberly community.  This year, our 4th grade is in charge 
of naming a few streets and a park in the new development by the Fox River, 
The Cedars!  They are working with the Community Enrichment Director on 
this project and doing a lot of research to find just the right names.  I already 
made a push for Peterson Parkway, but it has  been voted down. 
 

Our third grade is learning about life-time healthy habits, culminating with a 
trip to the YMCA to do life long activities like Karate and Yoga to name a 
few!  Our 2nd grade will be heading to Bubolz Nature Center as part of a sci-
ence unit where they will be doing some navigating with compasses and 
learning about insects!   
 

In first grade our students will be having lots of fun with their air and water 
unit creating balloon rockets and parachutes, along with air and water foun-
tains; culminating with a trip to the children's museum!  Our ‘5Kers’ will be 
working with the Village of Kimberly for Arbor Day this year.  On Arbor Day 
they will be headed over to Sunset Park where each child will plant a tree!   
 

Warm Regards, 
 

Jonathan Peterson  

A Message from our Principal 

Mr. Jonathan Peterson  746 W Third Street                      Phone:  (920)739-3578 

Principal    Kimberly, WI  54136                     Fax:  (920)739-6212 



Westside Elementary School 

746 W. Third Street 

Kimberly, WI  54136 

920-739-3578  FAX:  920-739-6212 

OFFICE HOURS:  7:30-4:00 

 

 

 

The newest edition of School Matters (the District Newsletter) is available here  or on the KASD website! 

Please be aware that emergency medications that are provided for use during the school day 
will not be accessible before or after school hours.  Parents and students must plan ahead to 
have emergency medication available during before or after school activities such as clubs 
and sports.  If an emergency arises and a student does not have their emergency medication 
available, 911 will be called. 

Winter is upon us!  If weather conditions dictate that there will be no school, a decision to keep the schools 

closed is usually made by 6:30 am.  Parents with students in school receive a direct call, text and/or emails 

from our auto-call system since that is the fastest way to communicate with thousands of parents at one 

time.  As a reminder:  If you have a new phone number or email address, please update your information in 

the Infinite Campus parent portal or contact our Westside Office to update your information. 

Announcements are also sent to local TV and radio stations; please tune to local stations such as these rather 

than calling the school directly:  WAPL-105.7FM, WHBY-1150AM, WKFX-104.9FM, WEMI-91.9FM, WGEE-

1360AM, and WOZZ-93.5FM; and WABY-TV2, WFRV-TV5, WGBA-TV26, and WLUK-FOX11.  If other school 

events, such as concerts or sporting events are also cancelled because of weather, they are typically commu-

nicated through these stations as well.   

The District’s website and Facebook page are not our primary way to communicate school closures, so we 

ask parents to listen to the auto-call messages or tune in to the radio and TV stations listed for the timeliest 

updates. 

 

 

EMERGENCY MEDICATIONS 

The Kimberly Area School District does not discrimi-

nate on the basis of race, color, religion, national 

origin, ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital status, pa-

rental status, sexual orientation, sex, (including 

transgender status, change of sex or gender identity), 

or physical, mental, emotional, or learning disability 

(“Protected Classes”) in any of its student programs 

and activities. 

WEATHER CANCELLATIONS

http://us9.campaign-archive2.com/?u=8b51d5dca9c335bd90aee7d7c&id=ba2ce2fe83


 TWIN DAY — Friday, January 6th—find a friend and dress like twins for the day!             

        (also—2:00 Dismissal on Friday) 

 

 4K/5K Registration —  January 18th– 8:30 am—6:00 pm—School Office 

 Noon Dismissal — Friday, January 20th—Inside Out Day! 

 Dash for Cash—Saturday, January 28th — Green Bay Gamblers Game— 7:05 PM 

 Jump Rope For Heart—Grades 1-4-February 14th and 5K-February 13th 

 

 Spring Music Program — Tuesday, March 14th  — Grade 3—6:30 and Grade 4 —7:15 

 

 

For the safety of our students and staff, please do not pull into the  circle in front 

of school when students are present.  Also, we have had reports that cars are 

parking in “no parking” areas to drop off children and then backing up into cross-

walks where children are walking.  We ask that you avoid the cross-walks and find 

a different area to drop off your children.  Thank you! 

During the week of January 16-20 we celebrate Crossing Guard Appreciation 

Week and we’d like to give a quick “shout out” and “thank you” to our awe-

some crossing guards!  Our students and staff are preparing cards and treats to 

express our thanks!  No matter what the weather or circumstance, our crossing 

guards do a great job keeping us safe!   

 

SAFETY REMINDERS 

SPEAKING OF SAFETY...THANK YOU CROSSING GUARDS!! 

DATES TO NOTE 



JANUARY 2017 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 Happy New 

Year! 

2 NO 

SCHOOL 

3  

Classes         

Resume 

4 5 6    2:00      

DISMISSAL 

Twin Day 

7 

8 9 10 11 12 

 

 

PTO-6:30  

Library 

13 14 

15 

Crossing 

Guard Appre-

ciation Week  

16 17 18  4K/5K 

Registration 

8:30-6:00  

School Office 

19 20 NOON 

DISMISSAL  

Inside Out Day   

End of 2nd        

Quarter 

21 

22 23 24 25 26 27  

Report Cards 

can be viewed 

on Infinite    

Campus after 

5:00 PM 

28 

DASH for 

CASH-at 

Green Bay 

Gamblers 

Game 7:05 

29 30 31     

       





Appleton Little League 
2017 Season Registration 

Co-ed Tee Ball (4-6) 

Introduction to Baseball 
Beginner (all 4-year-olds; 5, with 1 yr. experience) 

Advanced (5-year-olds with 1 yr. experience; all 6) 

 

Baseball Rookie (7-8) 
Instructional, machine pitch 

 

Baseball Minor (9-11) 
Developmental, player pitch 

Tryout/draft required for all players 

 

Baseball Major (10-12) 
Competitive, player pitch 

Tryout/draft required for new players 

Pre-printed flyers graciously donated by: 

Founded in 1958, Appleton Little League, Inc. is a non-profit 501(c)3 

organization, serving Appleton area youth with baseball and softball 

opportunities. Be a part of the tradition! For more information and 

to register, go to our web site, www.AppletonLittleLeague.org. 

Do you have registration questions not answered on our web site? 

Please send an email to: Registration@AppletonLittleLeague.org. 

For non-registration information or questions regarding team or 

major sponsorships, coaching, volunteer opportunities, etc., visit the 

“Connect » Board” section on our web site to reach a Board Member. No access to the web? 
Request registration info by mail: 

P.O. Box 1033, Appleton, WI 54912 

Can also call or text 920.944.8081  

Boys & Girls ages 4-12 

Co-ed Tee Ball & Baseball 
Born on or after 9/1/06: age as of 8/31/17 

Born on or before 8/31/06: age as of 4/30/17 

Girls Tee Ball & Softball 
”League age” determined as of 12/31/2016 

2017 REGISTRATION OPEN 
Baseball & Girls Softball 

Minor & Major - until February 17, 2017 
Tee Ball & Rookie - until March 17, 2017 

www.AppletonLittleLeague.org 

Girls Softball Tee Ball (4-6) 

Introduction to Softball 

 

Girls Softball Rookie (7-8) 
Instructional, coach pitch 

 

Girls Softball Minor (9-10) 
Developmental, player pitch 

Tryout/draft required for new players 

 
Girls Softball Major (11-12) 

Competitive, player pitch 

Tryout/draft required for new players 

 Dedicated Girls Softball Tee Ball and higher divisions 

 Online registration, email/text alerts, mobile friendly web site 

 Games played weekday evenings, from early May to July 

 Individual player development through team practices 

 In-season and post-season tournaments for most levels of play 

 Discounted player fees for Second Season (“S2”) and Fall Ball 

http://www.secura.net/
http://www.AppletonLittleLeague.org
http://www.AppletonLittleLeague.org
http://www.appletonlittleleague.org/


 

COMBINED LOCKS RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

2017 BOYS’ BASEBALL REGISTRATION 
Registration for the 2017 baseball programs will take place at the Combined Locks Civic Center, 405 Wallace Street  

***Registration is on a first-come first-serve basis due to program limitations*** 

 

Registration for ALL RETURNING Ball Players (CL Resident & Non-Resident) from 

2016 Season 

When: Saturday January 7th 9:00-1:00, Wednesday January 11th 2-7 Thursday January 12th 2-7 AND Friday 

January 13th 9-4. Deadline for all returning ball players is Friday January 13th by 4pm.  

 

Registration for NEW PLAYERS (Combined Locks Residents & Non-Residents)  

*Please note registration days differ if you are a resident or non-resident* 

 

                                        Boys’ Minor League Baseball Program 

Age 11&12 (Age as of April 30, 2017)  

       Games Played Mondays & Wednesdays 

Registration for COMBINED LOCKS RESIDENTS ONLY: Wednesday, January 11th / Thursday, January 12th 2-7pm AND   

Friday, January 13th 9-4 

Registration for NON-RESIDENTS: Saturday, January 14th 9:00-12:00  

Fee: $90.00/ Resident  $110.00/Non-resident   

*NEW* Boys’ Junior Baseball Program  

Ages 9 &10 (Age as of April 30, 2017)  

Games are played on Thursday evenings and is a kid pitch league with adult coaches.  

Registration for COMBINED LOCKS RESIDENTS ONLY:  Wednesday, January 11th / Thursday, January 12th 2-7pm AND  

Friday, January 13th 9-4/ Saturday, January 14th 10-12 

Registration for NON-RESIDENTS: Wednesday, January 25th / Thursday, January 26th 2-7pm AND Friday, January 27th 9-4  

Fee: $65.00/ Resident   $75.00/ Non-resident 

*NEW* Boys’ Pee Wee Baseball Program 

Ages 7 & 8 (Age as of April 30, 2017) 

Games are played on Thursday Evenings and is a machine pitch league with adult coaches. 

Registration for COMBINED LOCKS RESIDENTS ONLY: Wednesday, January 11th / Thursday, January 12th 2-7pm AND   

Friday, January 13th 9-4/ Saturday, January 14th 10-12 

Registration for NON-RESIDENTS: Monday, January 16th / Tuesday, January 17th 2-7pm AND Friday, January 20th 9-4 

Fee: $60.00/ Resident   $70.00/ Non-resident  

 

A $15.00 Late Fee will be added on to any registration received after February 1st  

 

All players are required to wear a Combined Locks baseball hat and grey baseball pants. 

   Hats: $18.00 Pants: $10.00 (closed bottom) Pants: $16.00 (open-hem bottom) 

 

PLEASE NOTE: 

As part of the baseball program, parents will be scheduled to work in the food shed at least once during the 

season for a 1 ½ to 2 hour shift.  

 

Registration forms are located at www.combinedlocks.org and can be completed ahead of time. 

Registration needs to be done in person. Any questions, call 788-7745. 

http://www.combinedlocks.org/


COMBINED LOCKS RECREATION DEPARTMENT 
2017 GIRLS’ SOFTBALL REGISTRATION 

Registration for the 2017 softball programs will take place at the Combined Locks Civic Center, 405 Wallace Street  
***Registration is on a first-come first-serve basis due to program limitations*** 

 
Registration for ALL RETURNING Ball Players (CL Resident & Non-Resident) from 

2016 Season 
When: Saturday January 7th 9:00-1:00, Wednesday January 11th 2-7 Thursday January 12th 2-7 AND Friday 

January 13th 9-4. Deadline for all returning ball players is Friday January 13th by 4pm.  
 

Registration for NEW PLAYERS (Combined Locks Residents & Non-Residents)  
*Please note registration days differ if you are a resident or non-resident* 

 
Girls’ Classic Softball League 

Ages 11-12-13 Games Played Monday Evenings 
Age 11-12 (Age as of January 1, 2017)  

    Age 13      (Age as of August 1, 2017) 
Registration for COMBINED LOCKS RESIDENTS ONLY: Wednesday, January 11th / Thursday, January 12th 2-7pm AND   
Friday, January 13th 9-4/ Saturday, January 14th 10-12 
Registration for NON-RESIDENTS: Wednesday, January 18th / Thursday, January 19th 2-7pm AND Friday, January 20th 9-4 
Fee: $70.00/Resident   $80.00/ Non-resident    

 Girls’ Minor Softball League 
Ages 9-10 (Age as of January 1, 2017) Games Play Thursday Evenings 

Registration for COMBINED LOCKS RESIDENTS ONLY:  Wednesday, January 11th / Thursday, January 12th 2-7pm AND  
Friday, January 13th 9-4/ Saturday, January 14th 10-12 
Registration for NON-RESIDENTS: Wednesday, January 25th / Thursday, January 26th 2-7pm AND Friday, January 27th 9-4  
Fee: $65.00/Resident   $75.00/ Non-resident  

Girls’ Junior Softball League 
Ages 7-8 (Age as of January 1, 2017) 

Games are played on Wednesday Evenings and is a machine pitch league with adult coaches. 
Registration for COMBINED LOCKS RESIDENTS ONLY: Wednesday, January 11th / Thursday, January 12th 2-7pm AND   
Friday, January 13th 9-4/ Saturday, January 14th 10-12 
Registration for NON-RESIDENTS: Monday, January 16th / Tuesday, January 17th 2-7pm AND Friday, January 20th 9-4 
Fee: $60.00/Resident   $70.00/ Non-resident 
 

A $15.00 Late Fee will be added on to any registration received after February 1st  
All players are required to wear a Combined Locks baseball hat/visor and black shorts. 

    Hats: $15.00 Visor: $10.00 Black Shorts $10.00 
 
PLEASE NOTE: 
As part of the softball program, parents will be scheduled to work in the food shed at least once during the 
season for a 1 ½ to 2 hour shift.  

 
Registration forms are located at www.combinedlocks.org and can be completed ahead of time. 

Registration needs to be done in person. Any questions, call 788-7745. 

 

http://www.combinedlocks.org/


COMBINED LOCKS RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

2017 TEE BALL BOYS/GIRLS BASEBALL REGISTRATION 
 

A NEW Tee Ball night League will be held through the Combined Locks Recreation Department for 5 & 6 year old boys and 

girls.  Games will be held on Monday or Wednesday evenings at 5:00 with adult coaches.  

 

TEE BALL Baseball Program 

Ages 5 & 6 (Age as of May 31, 2017) 

 

All Tee-Ball players are required to wear grey baseball pants/black shorts. 

 

The baseball pants/shorts can be purchased at the time of registration. Baseball pants/shorts will be available to try on to 

get the correct size.  

 

The fees for tee-ball are:  $40/child for Combined Locks residents and $50/child for non-residents. 

    

   Pants $10.00 each  

   Shorts:  $10.00 each  

                                      Baseball hats/Visors:  Price will be listed at registration 

 

REGISTRATION INFORMATION 

WHERE 

Registration for the 2017 Tee-ball program will take place at the Combined Locks Civic Center in the Mark Van Thiel 

Room, 405 Wallace Street  

***Registration is on a first-come first-serve basis due to program limitations*** 

 

 

Registration for ALL RETURNING Ball Players (CL Resident & Non-Resident) from 2016 Season  

When: Saturday January 7th 9:00-1:00, Wednesday January 11th 2-7, Thursday January 12th 2-7, AND                           

Friday January 13th 9-4. Deadline for all returning ball players is Friday, January 13th by 4pm. 

 

 

Registration for NEW PLAYERS (CL Resident & Non-Resident) 

Registration for COMBINED LOCKS RESIDENTS ONLY: Wednesday, January 11th/ Thursday, January 12th 2-7pm AND Friday, 

January 13th 9-4 / Saturday, January 14th 10-12 

Registration for NON-RESIDENTS: Wednesday, January 18th / Thursday January 19th 2-7pm AND Friday, January 20th 9-4  

 

A $15.00 Late Fee will be added to any registration received after February 1st  

 

PLEASE NOTE:  

As part of the tee ball program, parents will be scheduled to work in the food shed at least once during the 

season for a 1 ½ to 2 hour shift.  

 

Registration forms are located at www.combinedlocks.org and can be completed ahead of time. 

Registration needs to be done in person. Any questions, call 788-7745 

http://www.combinedlocks.org/
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